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Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses OSHA’s Latest Guidance
for Coronavirus Protection Programs

News

2.01.21 

In an interview with SHRM, Todd Logsdon discusses the Occupational Safety and Health

Administration’s (OSHA’s) latest worker safety guidance for coronavirus protection programs. He

explains that “[a] stronger focus on face coverings is among the most notable differences between

this guidance and prior guidance from OSHA and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

(CDC).” The article goes on to explain some of the other differences with the guidance that is

intended to assist employers in providing a safe and healthful workplace.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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